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April 15, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about unprecedented worldwide death and economic

collapse. Shockingly you are not satisfied gutting the CDC, eliminating its

international response capability and ignoring expert advice but have moved

on to defund the World Health Organization - the most effective remaining

entity to coordinate world response. The toll is mounting around the world

with a clear correlation between the suffering and disorganization of regions.

It is difficult to grasp the level of depravity your move represents. Maybe

you simply want to drag as may as possible down with you. We can only

hope that the courts have not yet been too compromised to preserve WHO

funding.

Please assure me that you will resign immediately.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our global leadership.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


